
 

 

Secretary E. Slater      Tel: 01308 897751  

A Murder Mystery Play. 
Read through and Auditions 

OPEN to ALL 
Read through - Burton Bradstock Village Hall Thursday 13 October 7.00 pm 

Auditions - Burton Bradstock Village Hall Tuesday 18 October  7.00 pm 

Just turn up or phone if you want more information. 

Our highly successful murder mystery evenings will return for our next production in early 
2017. “Murder at the New Vicarage” will be directed by John and Mary Tassell. Please note 
that – unlike last winter, when our production took place in February -  these performances 
will be from 25th to 27th January 2017 in Burton Bradstock Village Hall. Read 
through/Auditions will be held on Thursday 13th October and 18th October at the Village 
Hall starting at 7.00 p.m.  If anyone wants to help or take part but cannot make either of 
these dates, please contact John Tassell via email - john@tassell.net. We will be needing 
between 10 – 12 cast members, so if you want to join in and experience a murder or two (!), 
come along and join the auditions! 

 

Humphrey Walwyn 
Chair, Burton Bradstock Players Tel:  01308 897593 
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